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Dear Resurrection families,  

 

Welcome to Resurrection College Prep High School. On behalf of the Archdiocese of 

Chicago and Resurrection College Prep, I thank you for choosing a Catholic school education 

for your daughter, and for your sacrifice in making this possible. The Archdiocese of Chicago 

honors your sacrifice, and we pledge to provide an excellent and challenging faith-based 

education. 

 

Catholic schools, including Resurrection College Prep, are centers for hope in our world. 

Our goal is to educate the whole person – academically, spiritually, physically and emotionally – 

through an environment of faith, compassion and academic rigor. Our schools help form a 

child’s personal faith and shape him/her to contribute positively to the world as an adult.  

 

Catholic schools in the Archdiocese of Chicago have long records of success. Our 

Catholic high school seniors graduate at a rate of over 98 percent. Ninety-five percent of our 

Catholic high school graduates go on to college, earning over $200 million in college 

scholarships each year. Our students are committed to helping others through community 

service, spreading good works to those less fortunate. 

 

Catholic school graduates can be found in leadership positions in business, government 

and non-profit organizations. Catholic school graduates are also four times more likely to vote 

and they are committed to service as adults.  

 

I also was fortunate to receive the gift of a Catholic education from my parents and I 

thank you for giving that gift to your daughter. 

 

Welcome, again, to Resurrection College Prep High School. Know that I will keep you in 

my prayers and ask that you pray for me. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

 

            Archbishop of Chicago 


